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       15th March 2021
26/02/2024
Dear parents/carers,
Welcome back to this short half term before we break for Easter on Friday 22nd March 2024.

These are some of the areas of learning which will be included through March:

1st March – St. David’s Day
3rd March – World Wildlife Day
7th March – World Book Day -  Children may dress as their favourite book character.
Parents/grandparents/carers are welcome to join us for story reading and       hot chocolate from 2pm onwards, why not bring a favourite book to share with us. 

10th March – Mother’s Day

11th – 22nd March Easter activities
20th March – 1st day of Spring
22nd March – World Water Day

Please find attached details of the latest ‘Sleep Tight Workshops’. If your child struggles with sleep these sessions (some are online via MS Teams) offer support with bedtime routines and sleep. If anyone attends we would love to hear how it went. 
Important Note:
Invoices for this half term are soon to be sent out. We would be grateful for prompt payment in order for us to prepare our accounts for the end of March. Please discuss any problems with Kerry or Katie Dickens (our treasurer). 

Many thanks
Kerry, Josephine, Denise and Ashley
Bomere Heath Sunshine Preschool


The Crescent, Bomere Heath,


Shrewsbury, SY4 3PQ


07743 197988


sunshinepreschool@live.co.uk


Registered Charity 1041689


Website: � HYPERLINK "http://www.sunshinepreschoolbomere.weebly.com" �www.sunshinepreschoolbomere.weebly.com�


Facebook: @BomereHeathPreSchool
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